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Sent: 03 March 2022 14:37
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: SO reference22/00385/SO objection

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam
I wish to lodge my objection to the proposed development of the land to the east of the A361 and 
the Frontier Park development. My reasons are two-fold: 1. The development will have a negative 
impact on the interesting visual character of the landscape to the east of the A361 which includes 
hills. 2. I am concerned the road infrastructure will not be able to cope with the increased traffic 
too/from such a development. This is already under extreme pressure with numerous large lorries 
causing congestion and delays on the roundabout, and this doesn’t yet include the increased traffic 
from Frontier Park, which is still an unknown quantity. I don’t believe this would be viable without a 
major re-design of the roads and roundabout.

I wish you to consider the above points which I believe require reasonable mitigation before giving 
permission for the development.

Kind regards

Mr Robert Paul
Chacombe

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action..


